
   

 

 

Gatineau End-of-Life Study Webinar 2- August 11, 
2022 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  Michael Kanentakeron Mitchell 

Title:  Director, Eastern Office 

Organization:  Haudenosaunee Development Institute (HDI) 

Email:   

Date:  September 1, 2022 

 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the “insert engagement 
webpage” unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Following the August 11th engagement webinar, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) 
is seeking feedback from stakeholders on “insert the items discussed during the webinar”. The 
webinar presentation and recording can be accessed from the engagement web page. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by September 1, 2022. If you wish to provide 
confidential feedback, please submit as a separate document, marked “Confidential”. Otherwise, to 
promote transparency, feedback that is not marked “Confidential” will be posted on the engagement 
webpage. 

  

Feedback Form 
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Topic Feedback 

What information should be considered 
in finalizing the recommendations? 
 

We continue to have the opinion that the 230kV lines that form 
the Gatineau transmission corridor represent a major intrusion 
into the pristine wilderness that is Algonquin Park.  Rather than 
perpetuating this intrusion for yet another 100 years, the IESO 
should concentrate their efforts on developing options that would 
allow for the removal of these lines from within the Park.   

However, with that being said and the IESO moving forward with 
refurbishment, we now focus on comments on additional 
generation capabilities on our traditional lands.  It appears that 
the IESO is not focused on providing a transmission system that 
provides the capabilities for increased generation in Eastern 
Ontario.  Just refurbishment will not increase the transfer 
capability for the Corridor and thus limits our ability to expand our 
generation capabilities.  A new transmission line into the Ottawa 
area from the north would accommodate our desires.  In addition, 
a new line between St Lawrence and Merivale would further 
support our vision and desires. 

 

 
Topic Feedback 

How can the IESO continue to engage 
with the community as these 
recommendations are implemented, or to 
help prepare for future bulk and regional 
planning work? 
 

Continue to meet with our communities and build a 
transmission system that supports our goals, needs, and 
investments.  Rebuilding the Corridor accomplishes none of 
these. 

General Comments/Feedback 
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